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Affordable Care Act Implications Meeting 

Agenda  
 

June 24, 2012 
 
 
 
 

I. Welcome 
Anthony Keck, SCDHHS Director 
 
 

II. Affordable Care Act- Financial Impact SFY 2012- SFY 2020 
Rob Damler, Milliman 
 

 
III. SCDHHS Data Collection and Analysis Capabilities  

      Ana Lopez-DeFede, PHD 
      University of South Carolina Institute for Families in Society 
 
 

IV. Closing Remarks and Comments 
Anthony Keck 


